
Marion County Happenings 
de KC5CMX 

 
Usually after Field Day, we’re all worn out and are done until 
Hamfest. Well, just to make things interesting for everyone and give 
you something to do, we’re holding a Winlink Workshop just in time 
for hurricane season! 
 
Silver Springs Radio Club in conjunction with the Marion County 
Hospital Emergency Communications Team presents: 
 

A WINLINK workshop July 20, 10:00 to be held at: 
 

Green Clover Hall 
319 SE 26th Terrace 

Ocala FL 34471 
 

Talk in 146.610 PL 123 – or call (352)489-1378. 
 

For anyone interested in learning about Winlink, how to download 
and use the WINLINK Software 
 
Objective: 
For new users to learn enough about the WINLINK system to 
successfully check into the weekly Ohio Winlink Wednesday check-in 
using the WINLINK Express software and a connection to the 
internet. For more experienced users, more information and 
questions answered on using the WINLINK Express program and 



radio connections, many modes and use of forms and the many 
other tools possible. 
 
Bring your laptops, power supplies, and extension cords. For those 
that have WINLINK VHF radio capability, bring your equipment, and 
portable antenna to be able to make radio connections to a 
gateway. We will also have an IC-7300 setup for HF, but band 
conditions being as bad as they are, contact via HF may not happen. 
 
YOU MUST RSVP for this session as space is limited to 40 people. 
You will get a confirmation; however, you may want to add 
wordpress@k4gso.us to your whitelist or check your spam folder 
(It’s a WordPress issue, nothing we can do about it). 
 
PLEASE PLAN TO ARRIVE 30 MINUTES EARLY FOR SETUP.  
 
There are plenty of restaurants in the area from McD’s and Wendy’s 
to rib joints, tacos and subs. We also have Wolfy’s and Darrell’s 
Diner which are good establishments in their own rights.  
 
More information and signup can be found on the club’s webpage 
https://k4gso.us/wl2kgch/ or you can contact Dave Welker, W2SRP, 
(352)489-1378. 

https://k4gso.us/wl2kgch/

